
    

 

9th March 2016 

 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

This year we will be participating in the Sports Relief One Mile challenge. 

In preparation  for this the children will be practising running a mile 

throughout the week in school. 

 

The main event will take place on Friday 18th March.  Children will need to 

bring  suitable sports clothes and trainers which they will  change into in the 

afternoon. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss A. Haynes 

P.E. Co-ordinator 


